
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMAITON MEETING 
FOR 

THE MASTER PLAN TRAIL FROM MORSE BEACH PARK TO 216TH STREET  
(KNOWN AS THE LEVEE TRAIL) 

WITHIN THE CITY OF NOBLESVILLE, INDIANA 
 

This shall serve as notice for a Public Informational Meeting that will be conducted by the City of Noblesville 
on the 18th day of May, 2017.  This meeting will discuss information associated with future planning, 
programming and plans for trail along or on the existing levee on the east side of Morse Reservoir in 
Noblesville.  The meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. in Rooms A213 and A214 of Noblesville City Hall at 16 
South 10th Street.  Please contact Mr. John Beery, Noblesville City Engineer, at jbeery@noblesville.in.us or 
776-6330 with any questions or any requests for unique accommodation. 
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